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STUDENTS:  

Alina Nicu , 10th A  

Mihai Bercu, 12th A 

Rabonia Avram,  12th  E 

 

 

 

 

 

TEACHERS:  

Corina Vint ( principal) 

Carmen Minca 

Andreea Dumitru 

Carmen Plesa 

Iulia Manicea



    Today(October 18th)  was the last day in which the participants could prove that they deserve the 1st 
place in this year’s RMS. All of the participants that we talked to were sure that they had a chance to 
be among the best three teams since most of them are already accustomed to winning prizes. 
Regardless of their winning or not, the teams said they would attend the farewell party organized for 
them tonight.   

 

    We interviewed some of the foreign contestants and they told us they were very grateful for a 
chance to visit Romania. It was a unique experience living, if only for a couple of days, with so many 
of the worlds’ brightest students. Most of them told us they were really looking forward to the farewell 
party, since the guides had told them they had something special to be looking forward to. But first, 
they had to finish with the contests, which kept some of them really worried and unable to relax while 
on the tours that the guides had prepared for them.  

    Some of the students whom we had the chance to interview told us that the problems were very 
challenging, even harder than the ones from the International Olympiad, but that did not stop them 
from doing their best in the hope they would win the well-deserved medals. Most of the foreigners 
thought that the accommodation was average, but when asked about their favourite place visited, the 
answers were very various, ranging from Cismigiu Park to “Grigore Antipa”  National Museum of 
Natural History and to Victory Square. However, all of the students told us that they would return to 
Romania. 

    After the contest ended, the students didn’t have to wait for too long to find out the results, as the 
Closing Ceremony took place three hours later. Until then, they enjoyed their lunch at “Tudor Vianu” 
National High School of Computer Science and got to exchange opinions with people from other 
countries. 



  

    The Closing Ceremony was a great success. The most notable events were the speeches, the songs 
sung by students and, of course, the handing of the medals. The public was entertained by five of our 
fellow students who sang varied songs, none sounding like the other, maintaining a lively atmosphere. 

 

    The best students obtained medals and numerous prizes, while the team with the most points had the 
honour of receiving the trophy. Nevertheless, even those who did not reach the first places should be 
proud of the experience gained by participating in an international competition.  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


